
20th April 2021
Parents’ Evening – Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th May

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Your child’s class teacher is looking forward to speaking to you soon regarding your child’s learning.
During the conversation, we’ll be talking about your child’s progress so far this year and things to
work on for the remainder of the school year.

For safety reasons, we won’t be holding face to face meetings in school and instead, conversations
will take place via phone call.

Please email the class teacher with your preferred time slot by Friday 23rd April. Teachers will then
reply with your allocated 10 minute phone call time. Please be aware that the call may come up on
your phone as ‘unknown number’.

Time slots are as follows

Tuesday 4th May Wednesday 5th May
(not T4)

Thursday 6th May for
T4 ONLY

3-4pm 3-4pm 3-4pm

4-5pm 4-5pm 4-5pm

5-6pm 5-6pm 5-6pm

TR sthomson@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk T4 epaton@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk

T1 sradford@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk T5 rsenior@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk

T2 cfinnerty@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk T6 lcarey@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk

T3 mworthington@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk

Yours faithfully,

S Jevons
Head of School


